
 

 

 

2/14/22 

Good morning to our Prayer Warriors and Agape Family, 

It is with much excitement that I let you know about a possible upcoming trip to Haiti. It has been 

two years and I am so thankful that a window of opportunity for a short visit is possible. The trip 

is just now taking shape and I need to ask you to pray for the travel arrangements to be available 

for the times and days we need. Pray for coordination with the local missionary flight service to 

have seats available for our date of arrival and departure. One of the stipulations that I have 

agreed to prohibits me from traveling on any public road in any vehicle. It is just too dangerous. I 

will be traveling by air from Port au Prince airport to Jacmel and return to Port by air. I will be 

transported by our mission vehicle from the hotel in Jacmel to our compound by back roads ( 

which is what Haiti has in abundance). As the trip solidifies, I will give you more details. The dates 

we are trying to travel are March 14th – March 24th.  Thank you so  much for your prayers.   

The second request I have for the mission is a fun one. We need more of the Kids Against Hunger 

super enriched food packets to send to our compound. We have about 3 months of food left to 

distribute to the families of the Malnutrition Clinic. These supplies are transported by the US 

Airforce as they fly supplies to the US Embassy in Port au Prince. This service is arranged through 

the Denton Project and allows us to send relief supplies to Haiti at no charge. What a blessing. 

 Please help us by planning a packing party with your small group, Sunday School Class or Youth 

Group. We need 12 -14 people for a team to get our assembly line operating at maximum capacity. 

We can accommodate up to three teams at one packing party. These meal packets are measured, 

assembled, and sealed by our packing team. You will be appreciated and blessed to participate in 

this project.  

Our packing is done at the Kids Against Hunger facility at 3201 Hanover Road, Johnson City, TN. 

37604. Our host is Carrie Gunning from Boones Creek Christian Church. She will have everything 

ready for us to spend about 1.5 hours together packing around 5,000 meals per hour. These meals 

cost a quarter each or $1.25 per packed bag which feeds 6 people. Each box we pack holds 36 

meal bags. We need at least 2 pallets of 72 boxes each to meet our goal for our compound clinic. 

This means several teams will be needed to meet this goal. Please accept this challenge and let 

Linda know if you have a team ready to schedule. Thank you in advance for your prayers, service, 

and support of this extremely important project.   

 Linda Lahr, 423-366-1415 or email at LAHRLS@aol.com. 


